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August 8, 2025
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The Texas Senate
Special Committee on Congressional Redistricting

Dear Committee Members,
I am deeply concemed about the current redistricting push.

Congressional districts exist to provide fair representation to all. Redistricting deserves fairness,
transparency, thoughtful debate, compliance with laws, accurate data, and meaningful public
mput. These principles are essential to ensure trust and fairness for all Texans - not favor any
political party.

If redistricting is truly necessary, it should be done right: by an independent, bipartisan
committee, allowing sufficient time to review the map created just five years ago, with a firm
commitment to ensure compliance with laws and fairess. This requires a process measured in
months, not weeks.

At the same time, Texas faces urgent challenges—flood mitigation, emergency alert systems,
and the future of the STAAR test, to name a few. The work on these critical issues appears to
have been paused due to the redistricting push. That is not right. These matters remain vitally
important and require full, immediate attention.

T urge our leaders to prioritize these critical concerns and to approach redistricting with the care and
fairness that Texans expect and deserve, allowing the proper time required to ensure a thorough and
equitable process.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Sally Brooks

The Woodlands,





